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Dear Families, 
 
This week our Year 6 pupils have been completing their SATs exams. Each morning they have enjoyed a leisurely 
breakfast in class before the tests started. We are very proud of how hard they have worked not only this week but 
also all year round. The children will get the results of their exams in their end of year reports in July. Well done Year 
6! 
 
On Tuesday afternoon, our Wise Owls had a visit from Reverend Stuart Haynes from Ormskirk Parish Church. Stuart 
came to talk to the class about the Open Service that he leads at the church for the LGBTQIA+ communities. The chil-
dren had some very thoughtful and mature questions and were interested in learning about this inclusive service as 
part of our work on Equality and Diversity. 
 
On Saturday 13th May, we will be hosting our Nursery Open Day from 10am-12 midday. If you know of anyone look-
ing for a nursery place for September, then please do let them know. 
 
On Monday 15th May, our Eager Beavers and Wise Owls will be going up to church to take part in some Godly play 
sessions as part of their RE curriculum. We will be walking the children up to church and back to school within normal 
school hours. These sessions have been paid for with funds raised by the PTA.     

 
 

A reminder that our next Open Session will be held on Thursday 18th May from 2.45pm. One adult per child may 
attend to look at what the children have been doing in class. The children really enjoy these sessions and having the 
opportunity to show off their work. We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible.  
 
 

Wishing you a lovely weekend.  

 
 
Miss Clark 

http://www.st-james56.lancsngfl.ac.uk/index.php?category_id=-1


 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

    

            

 

 

OUR BUSY SCHOOL WEEK 

Reverend Stuart Haynes from Ormskirk Parish Church delivering his Open Service to our attentive Wise Owls. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHURCH NEWS 

 

 St James’ Church, Westhead 

 

 

For pastoral support and zoom log-ins please contact— 

Rev John Sephton on john-sephton1@yahoo.com  

Community Praise on Zoom 

 

 

 DIARY DATES  

 Thursday 18th May Year 1 Hearing Tests 

 Thursday 18th May  2.45 p.m.                                       

Parents’ Open sessions 

 Tuesday 23rd May 3.30 p.m. Min-y-Don par-

ents’ briefing session 

 Wednesday 24th May PTA Aspirations Dress 

Up Day 

 Friday 9th June PTA Summer Fair 

 Monday 12th June  Year 6 Leavers’ service, 

Liverpool Cathedral 



 

 

 


